
 
 
 
January 12, 2024 

 
 
To Our Customers: 

 
 
Effective with shipments on and after Monday, February 5, 2024, Clinch-On will increase price 
on the following products: 

• All Clinch-On® Brand bead and trims will increase up to 5%. 

Please contact your Clinch-On Sales Representative if you have any questions. As always, we 
thank you for your business and support of Clinch-On products. 

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

 
Greg Stratton 

Director – Sales and Operations 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coverage Area: California, Idaho, Montana, Oregon, 


